

Texas Board of Nursing

333 Guadalupe Street, Ste. 3-460, Austin, Texas 78701 Phone: (512) 305-7400 Fax: (512) 305-7401 www.bon.texas.gov

Katherine A. Thomas, MN, RN, FAAN Executive Director

ecutive Director of the Board

May 16, 2014

Vanessa Ann Ash 7408 Bay Chase Drive Arlington, Texas 76016

Dear Ms. Ash:

Except for the required period of deferral, our file reflects that you have completed the stipulations of the Deferred Order, entered on December 18, 2012, that were required for your license(s) to no longer reflect current discipline.

Please be aware, however, that until you successfully complete the required period of deferral and the order is made confidential, the Deferred Order will remain in the public record and will be subject to disclosure pursuant to any public information act request.

You may be eligible to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege(s). Should you wish to do so, you will need to complete and return the Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form, a copy of which is enclosed.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 305-6827.

Sincerely,

Diane E. Burell

Monitoring Investigator

Midlothian

Dlana & Burg

Enclosure:

Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form

:deb

I60d1yr(2013.07.24)